http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=19312

Police Seeking Info in Atchison Burglary String
(KAIR) -- A recent string of aggravated burglaries in Atchison have police seeking information
from the public.

Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson says they believe the burglaries in the area of 10th and Division
are related.

(Play Audio) RT: :34
Wilson says these cases are a special concern since they occurred while the homeowner was at home.
(Audio Continues) RT: :32

Also, in what police say is unknown if the incident is related, another aggravated burglary was
reported at 1:30 Tuesday morning in the 400 block of North 2nd Street where the suspect fled
empty-handed after being discovered by the homeowner.
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